
 

 

 
 7th January 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Welcome back to Term 3, we hope that you had a lovely Christmas and New Year and are looking 
forward to lots of exciting events for you and your children. 

 

Forest School  

Children get the chance to experience ‘Forest School Activities’ 3 times in each year, so that they 
can see the natural habitat in different seasons.  This term, it is the turn of Seuss class, 
Zephaniah, Rauf and Morpurgo.  Please ensure that your child comes to school on Friday wearing 
a warm and waterproof coat.  They will also need a change of footwear and old, warm clothes.  
Wellington Boots are recommended, particularly in this weather.   

 

Winter Disco 

We are looking forward to hosting the Winter Disco on January 31st.  Seuss, Donaldson and Dahl 
classes will have the first disco at 3.15 – 4.15pm.  Zephaniah, Rauf and Morpurgo classes will 
have a second disco at 4.30-5.30pm.  Tickets will be on sale in the playground from 13th January 
and will be priced at £3 per child or £5 per family. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Attendance Awards 

Please look out for Attendance Awards which will be coming home for Terms 1 and 2.  It is vitally 
important that your child attends school regularly and is punctual.  We will be giving four different 
awards recognising attendance achievements in different areas. 

• Red Award – Improved Attendance 
• Blue Award – No Lates 
• Yellow Award – Attendance above 97% 
• Green Award – This is a spot prize that everyone who attended school on a certain day 

receives. 

Your child will receive a badge and a certificate, as well as points towards Rosherville gifts from 
the ‘Attendance Shop’. 

 

House Points 

Congratulations to Fire Team who won the House Point Competition last term.  As a reward, 
children who are in Fire Team (RED) can wear their own clothes on Friday. 

 

A Gift from Rosherville 

This week your child will be bringing home a book that has been given as a gift from the school to 
mark their time in their current class.  The book which each child receives has been written by 
the author that their class has been named after.  We give these books for two reasons, one to 
mark the year they will spend in that class and secondly, to encourage a love of reading especially 
of books by significant authors.  These books should have gone out at the end of term as a 
Christmas gift, but unfortunately one set of books failed to arrive in time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


